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In his explosive new book, 'Holy Wrath Among Criminal Muslims,' Dr. David
Wood exposes the truth about Islamic extremism and its impact on the
world. Drawing on extensive research and interviews, Wood provides a
comprehensive look at this complex issue, revealing the factors that
contribute to radicalization and the devastating consequences it has for
individuals, communities, and nations.

Wood begins by examining the historical roots of Islamic extremism, tracing
its origins to the early days of Islam. He shows how the concept of jihad
has been used to justify violence and oppression throughout history, and
how this ideology has been exploited by modern-day terrorist groups like
ISIS and Al-Qaeda.

Wood also explores the social and economic factors that contribute to
radicalization. He argues that poverty, discrimination, and lack of
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opportunity can create a fertile breeding ground for extremism. He also
examines the role of social media and the internet in spreading extremist
propaganda.

The book is not simply an academic treatise on Islamic extremism. Wood
also provides a deeply personal account of his own experiences with
Muslims, both good and bad. He shares stories of Muslims who have been
victims of terrorism, as well as stories of Muslims who have worked to
promote peace and understanding.

'Holy Wrath Among Criminal Muslims' is a must-read for anyone who wants
to understand the complex issue of Islamic extremism. Wood provides a
balanced and nuanced perspective, drawing on both research and personal
experience. He does not shy away from the difficult questions, and he
challenges many of the common assumptions about Islam and Muslims.

The book is a timely and important contribution to the ongoing debate
about Islamic extremism. It is a must-read for anyone who wants to
understand the roots of this complex issue and find ways to combat it.

About the Author

Dr. David Wood is a leading expert on Islam and Islamic extremism. He is
the founder and director of the Center for Christian Apologetics and
Research, and he has written extensively on the topic of Islam. Wood is a
regular speaker at conferences and universities around the world, and he
has appeared on numerous television and radio programs.
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'Holy Wrath Among Criminal Muslims' is available now in paperback and e-
book formats. Free Download your copy today and learn the truth about
Islamic extremism.
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